
Autumn Grove

Derby DE21 6PX



An unusual two bedroom detached house with off road parking set in the popular location of Chaddesden with excellent transport links to Derby City Centre. The property
comprises of an entrance hall, lounge, kitchen, downstairs Bathroom, two double bedrooms and rear garden. NO UPWARD CHAIN



Entrance Hall
Enter the property via double glazed white upvc front door into
the entrance hallway which compromises of carpet flooring,
internal doors leading to the lounge, kitchen, bathroom and
stairway leading to the first floor landing.

Lounge
Having carpet flooring, electric fire, radiator and bay fronted
window to the front elevation.

Kitchen
Having tiled flooring, wall mounted combi boiler, a range of wall
and base units, roll edge work surfaces, integrated gas cooker,
hob, stainless steel extractor unit, space for washing machine,
stainless steel sink and drainer, space for dishwasher and ouble
glazed window and door to the rear elevation.

Bathroom
Having lino flooring, radiator, white three piece suite including
handwash basin, bath with shower over, low flush WC and double
glazed window to the rear elevation.

Bedroom One
Having carpet flooring, integrated wardrobes, radiator and double
glazed window to the front elevation.

Bedroom Two
Having carpet flooring, radiator and double glazed window to the
rear elevation.

Outside
To the front of the property is a small foregarden and a concrete

driveway. To the rear of the property is a generous sized rear
garden which is mainly laid to lawn with a range of bushes and
shrubery with a small decked seating area.

Sales Disclaimer (CORN)
These particulars are believed to be correct and have been
verified by or on behalf of the Vendor. However any interested
party will satisfy themselves as to their accuracy and as to any
other matter regarding the Property or its location or proximity to
other features or facilities which is of specific importance to them.
Distances and areas are only approximate and unless otherwise
stated fixtures contents and fittings are not included in the sale.
Prospective purchasers are always advised to commission a full
inspection and structural survey of the Property before deciding
to proceed with a purchase.
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